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Saturday’s Baseball Regional Moves from Loogootee to Jasper
The IHSAA Class A Baseball Regional, originally scheduled to be played at Loogootee, has been moved to
Jasper’s Ruxer Field.

Loogootee’s facility sustained damage from a recent storm and it was determined it could not host Saturday’s
three games.

Saturday’s schedule at the new venue will remain the same with Orleans and Barr-Reeve playing at 11 am ET
followed by Borden and Tecumseh meeting at 1 pm ET. The two semifinal winners will play for the regional
championship at 8 pm ET.

About the Indiana High School Athletic Association, Inc. (IHSAA)

The IHSAA is a voluntary, not-for-profit organization that is self-supporting without the use of tax monies. Since its
founding in 1903, the Association’s mission has been to provide wholesome, educational athletics for the secondary
schools of Indiana. Its member high schools - public, institutional, parochial and private - pay no annual membership
fee or incur entry fees to play in the Association’s tournaments. A state tournament series is conducted annually in 22
sports, 10 for girls, 10 for boys and two co-ed (unified flag football and track and field). A 19-person board of
directors, elected by member school principals, governs the organization.
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